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 Bertrand & 

Isabelle de 

Morlhon

OBJ2014/7951/P 07/05/2015  23:59:07 Further to our comments previously lodged when the initial application was made, we would like to 

reiterate our concerns with regards to the newly proposed design. 

Our main concern relates to the full glazing of the northern side of the proposed building. At minimum, 

an obscured design should be considered. Similarly, preventing access to the external space on the 

northern side should be implemented to prevent further overlooking. Please refer to our previous 

objection on the matter. 

It is notable that the overlooking study didn't factor in specifically the northern side of the proposed 

building and its impact on the privacy of the residents of the Brinsmead.

While it may have been an oversight, it would need to be remedied in the final design as suggested 

here.

Best regards,

Bertrand and Isabelle de Morlhon

Apt 203 - 

Brinsmead 

Apartments

NW5 3EH
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